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September was a busy month. We joined the NCPRCC in the Rodeo Parade 
as we carried our club banner in front of the central committee float. Then 
we had a booth at the Lewiston Roundup, an entire weekend event where 
we sold Trump merchandise, and distributed information about our 
candidates and Prop 1. And then a couple of weeks later, we had a booth at 
the Nez Perce County Fair, another 4-day event. The Trump signs were 
hugely popular. For our regular meeting, we played a ranked choice voting 
game so to better understand and be able to explain it. Our Caring for 
America committee donated diapers to those in need, food items to the 
school district pantry, and treats to a local fire station. And lastly, 5 of our 
members attended the IFRW convention. 
 
In October, many club members helped man the NPCRCC Headquarters and 
we participated in 2 sign waves with the central committee. We passed a 
resolution opposing Prop 1 and then hosted a presentation against Prop 1 
and RCV. The presentation was held at the community center and was open 
to the public. Senator Dan Foreman and Representative Brandon Mitchell 
attended our regular meeting and addressed membership. We also hosted a 
Meet & Greet where Congressman Russ Fulcher, all Republican District 6 
and District 7 candidates, and the Republican county commissioner 
candidate attended and participated. Turnout was at almost 100 people 
and the local KLEW News covered the event.  
 
In November, we did an election day sign wave, helped get people to the 
polls, and some members volunteered as poll watchers. After the election, 
we shifted our efforts to supporting veterans. We invited Colonel Becky 
Loomis to our meeting where she spoke about her experience in the service 
and we gifted her a beautiful bouquet. She was also our veteran honoree in 
the Veterans Day Parade where we passed out small flags and candy. The 
Caring for America committee donated coats and gloves to the Salvation 
Army. 
 
In December we had a Christmas party where we enjoyed a White Elephant 
gift exchange and lots of delicious treats. 



 
In January, we focused on renewing dues and Club business such as 
calendars, budgets, and goals for the new year. NPCRWC President and Vice 
President attended the Idaho County Republican Women’s Club in support 
of their new president and executive board.  
 
At our February regular meeting, we did a recap of what it means to be an 
IFRW club: hours and awards and why it matters. We also started the 
Evening Socials again. February's Evening Social was an informative HAM 
Radio presentation. We have been helping the NPCRCC with Lincoln Day 
and are looking forward to it this weekend in March. 
 
As always, we strive to be an asset to the Nez Perce County Republican 
Central Committee, to build good relationships with sister clubs, to educate 
our community about Republican principles, and to get our good 
Republican candidates elected.  
 
Heather Moore  
NPCRWC President  
 


